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Sent on behalf of Tristan McCutcheon & Harpreet Esmail…

Good afternoon Maillard Community,

Happy New Year all. I hope you had a great time with family and friends over the break!

We have hit the ground running. Clubs and Sports are in full swing and homeroom classes
fully engaged. Students have also started their third expo experience. Be prepared to
receive more information about our Mulan production.  Lots going on! 

I want to encourage families to ensure their children are prepared for the cold weather
quickly approaching. According to the trusty weather app, we will have quite cold conditions
over the next four days. Students will be asked to go outside during nut break and lunch and
will need warm jackets and layers.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Mr. Tristan McCutcheon        Ms. Harpreet Esmail
Principal                                 Vice-Principal
tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca     hesmail@sd43.bc.ca

For School Closure Information due to weather, you can go to this linkà School District
43-School Closure Information due to weather

mailto:tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:hesmail@sd43.bc.ca
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/NewsEvents/Pages/EmergencyInformation.aspx#/=
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On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar
 

 
2023/24 Maillard Yearbook!  It’s not too late to purchase your 2023/24 Yearbook! 
Log into your school cash online account to make your purchase!  The last day to place your
order is Fri. January 12, 2024.
 
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com
 
 
 

Maillard PAC-
 
The next hot lunch is tomorrow, Thursday, January 11 by Dominos!  The next lunch is from
Subway on Thursday, January 25. Orders are due for that one on Wednesday January 17. 
 
The next PAC meeting is Monday, February 5.  All parents are welcome to attend!
 
Since the beginning of the school year our youth worker, Ms. Lisa, has been running an
amazing program along with COBS Bread to help out some families in our community. To

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
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help keep this wonderful program running, Ms. Lisa is looking for parent volunteers to pick
up bread from COBS Bread in Suter Brook Village (Port Moody) on Thursday evenings and
drop it off at the school Friday mornings. Anyone interested in helping out can email Ms.
Lisa directly at lhaines@sd43.bc.ca.
 
Happy holidays!
Maillard PAC
 

 
Community Information:
 
To view Place Maillardville Society’s Winter Program Guide, go to
https://placemaillardville.ca/programs/.
 
 

Attachments:
 
No attachments
 
 
~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email
081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish to be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no
longer receive these emails.~
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